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I absolutely object to this bill giving driver's licenses to illegals! This is an absurd attempt to
bypass immigration law and give rights to those who are NOT here legally and are NOT
American citizens. Our state is a part of the USA. It is frightening to think that our state
government wants Oregon to be something that is unAmerican and illegal. We allow over a
million people into our country legally. These people and legal citizens here will be pushed
out of jobs that these people will get due to your allowing them to drive. No insurance
company should be interested in insuring a driver who is illegal! Look at the risk you are
asking them to take. I urge lawmakers to reject this bill. We have voted down allowing this in
the past.
Sincerely,
Connie Dunham

-- 
Mtnaire Sport Horses
Mtnaire Pugs
Owner: Connie Dunham
Phone: 541-426-3315
http://www.mtnairesporthorses.com
http://www.mtnairepugs.com

"He has showed you, O Man, what is good. And what does the Lord require of you? To act
justly, and to love mercy, and to walk humbly with your God."

mailto:mtnaire.connie@gmail.com
mailto:JCT.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
http://www.mtnairesporthorse.com/
http://www.mtnairepugs.com/

